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Last Week’s Awards  
 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Kyla, Georgia, Lachlan, Toby, James, Kadir, Bradley, 
Nick and Ellen. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Red Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spring Hill/Terrace Athletics Carnival May Cup 
The May Cup Athletics will take place at Spring Hill 
School this Wednesday 19th March. Students need to 
arrive at Spring Hill by 9:15am. They are to wear their 
sports uniform and bring recess and a water bottle; 
students need to bring a packed lunch if they haven’t 
ordered lunch through the school. 
All parents, friends and family are welcome to attend. 
The day will end by 2:30pm; students will need to be 
collected from Spring Hill School at this time unless you 
have arranged for them to return to Spring Terrace with 
Mr Scott. 
 
Tashi 
This Thursday we will be going to the Orange Civic 
Theatre to see the live performance of Tashi. 
Students need to meet at the front of the theatre 
between 9:30 am and 9:45 am. Mr Scott will be able to 
transport some students from school. (Please see Mr 
Scott if this is the case). We will return to school by bus 
at the conclusion of the show. 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 1 2014 

Spring into School: Tomorrow Tues 18th March 
Spring Terrace/Hill Athletics Carnival: Wed 19th March 
Tashi: Thurs 20th March at the Orange Civic Theatre 
Tennis Lessons: Fri 21st March 
Camp-over: Sat 22nd March 
P&C - Fundraiser Linen Party:  Wed Night 26th March 
Assembly: Thurs 27th Mar – 2.45pm. Parents welcome 
OSSA Athletics Carnival: Fri 4th April 
Mobile climbing wall for Primary only: Tuesday 8th April 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Archie is a delightful, 
happy class member 
who is willing to help 
out. He is consolidating 
his sounds and can 
always count to 20 very 
quickly. Archie listens 
to stories well and can 
recall a lot of facts. 

Chelsea is conscientious 
and tries hard in all 
subjects. Chelsea is 
achieving higher levels 
in her reading and 
applying her sounds. 
Chelsea enjoys being a 
leader to the younger 
children in our class. 

CANTEEN ROSTER: Kylie T - Friday 21 Mar  
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17th March 2014 Term 1 Week 8 2014 

Camping - Kinder to Year 6  
The weather looks OK for Saturday so unless it 
changes drastically we will go ahead with our camp 
out this Saturday night. 
All students Kindergarten to year 6 and their 
families are welcome. Non campers can come for 
dinner and games and go home to their warm bed 
if they wish. 
Arrive any time after 2:30pm, dinner will be around 
7pm. Campers need to be picked up by 10am 
Sunday morning. 
See packing list for items required to be brought. 
All food will be provided. Dinner will be beef or 
chicken casserole cooked in camp ovens, we will 
also make damper and cook marshmallows. 
Breakfast will be cereal and milk. 
As this is part of the unit the Primary class are 
doing on Active Lifestyles we ask that children 
don’t bring lollies or other junk food with them.  
We will be cooking on an open fire. The primary 
class has written a list of rules for the fire to ensure 
everybody’s safety. 
The cost to cover food will be $6 per person. 
Please return the attached note by Thursday. 
 
 
 

Small School Instrumental Program 
 

Ellen and Lauren participated in the Seniors Week 
Concert as part of the Smalls Schools Instrumental 
Program at the Orange Regional Conservatorium 

on the weekend. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

P&C News 
Please advise the office by this Wednesday, if you 
can attend the Linen fundraiser next Wednesday 
night 26th March – 7.15 for a 7.30pm start. Bring a 
friend along and enjoy the night. 
        ------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

2014 Orange Junior Hockey Season 

Hits off from the 31st MARCH, Consider Hockey as a fun, 
affordable, safe and enjoyable team sport for your child. If your 
child has enjoyed the active, fun filled and safe AASC hockey 
sessions. Please bring them along to participate in the 2014 
winter season. The 2014 season will cater for the following age 
groups; Mixed: Joeys (U7’s) and Burra’s (U9’s) Girls: U11’s, 
U13’s, U15’s and U18’sBoys: U11’s, U13’s and ‘Opens’ (TBA of 
age group) For more information please contact one of the 
following clubs or visit www.orangehockey.com.au  

  
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

Reminders: TO BE RETURNED  
 

• TUESDAY: Permission note 
for: The May Cup at Spring 
Hill. Please transport students 
to & from Spring Hill. 

• WEDNESDAY: Permission 
note and money for: Tashi.  
Parents to transport students 
to the venue and then students 
will catch the bus back. 

• WEDNESDAY: Please 
advise numbers for the 
fundraiser. 

• THURSDAY: Camping 
notes and money please. 
 

PACK FOR CAMPING 
SATURDAY 


